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UNITED STATES
,.f j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
D j REGION 1

g 631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

*****

Docket No. 50-309
MAY 211980

Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert H. Grace

Senior Engineer - Licensing
25 Research Drive
Westborough, Massachusetts 01581

Gentlemen:

Subject; Inspection No. 50-309/79-19

This refers to your letter dated March 7,1980, in response to our letter
dated February 13, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the scheduled full implementation of the
training program documented in your letter. There actions will be
examined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

George H. Smich, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materi is

Safety Brrnch

cc: E. Wood, Plant Superintendent
E. W. Thurlow. President
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